
Sac Minutes 9/19/24 

Meeting was called to order at 6:29 pm 

Previous meeting minutes were approved 6:31pm 

 

Rio spoke on school safety & the importance of speaking with your children- 
Even if the student sings a song that has violence and mentions weapons- A 
report must be done. These are the county standards; they will be followed no 
matter what the age of the student. Be assured that if a student does say 
something the school will handle it! 

 

Update on schoolboard workshop- District team presented on the new middle 
school campus. Campus is still on track for 4th & 5th graders to move there Aug 
2025. 

Plans include some 6th graders as well. Perhaps a school choice option?  
No rezoning until the year 26/27. Also, I’m not sure how many 6th graders 
they will take. Due to current empty seats at BC- the district doesn’t 
want to leave additional empty spots. The elective choices at the new 
campus won’t be as robust the 1st year. 

 Schoolboard gets to name the school.  

There will be a parent information session for current 3rd & 4th grade 
parents. A separate one for current 5th grade parents. 

Those dates are TBA. 

 

4- Member vote- 

 Vote was concluded- we have our 10 voting members for SAC 

Meeting Adjourned 7:25pm  


